
Week of September 5th

Math: We have started Topic 2 which covers adding and 
subtracting larger numbers, along with estimation and 
determining whether an equation is reasonable.

Reading: This Friday, we will have a small assessment to see how 
well they understand how setting and events have an effect on 
characters and their actions. We will be looking at cause and 
effect, character traits, and visualizing this week prior to the 
assessment. 

Writing: Our current writing is all about comparing and contrasting 
characters from Flying Solo and using text evidence in our essays. 
We will focus a lot more on structure this week, such as 
paragraphs, indentation, topic and closing sentences. Don’t be 
surprised or worried about your child receiving a lower score on 
their first writing assignment. They will be given much more 
instruction and guidance on future pieces and will see a lot of 
growth.

Science: We are starting a new project this week. Students have 
been introduced to biomimicry, so feel free to ask them all about 
it. They will be creating an invention of their own using an animal 
or plant adaptation. This is done in class, but they may need to 
bring materials from home when working on the prototype here 
at school. 

Back-to-School Bash- 
9/8 Mrs. Braverman 
enters the dunk tank 
around 7 pm!

Mrs. Braverman Absent- 
9/14-9/15, 9/25-9/29

Specials This Week:  MUSIC

Bus Schedule:
231- NOT RUNNING
233- RUNNING
235- RUNNING

Students have 
WOLF time on 

Tuesday. Please 
have them wear 

gym shoes. 


